Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members
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Protecting Against the Top 5 Utility Line Worker Hazards Series

Number 5: Failure to drive safely to and from the job

Many employees don’t realize that driving to the job is part of the job. Too many accidents occur on
the road, because workers are in a rush, complacent or preoccupied. To prevent driving accidents,

employees need to keep their attention on the road and adhere to traffic safety laws. Being late to a
job is not worth driving dangerously and risking injury, or worse.

IMEA Safety Messages will resume on January 6th 2025.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO YOU AND YOURS





